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June 26, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to recommend Chris Jarosz, CPA as a consultant for
accounting projects relating to financing and constructing new
facilities. For the past six months, Mr, Jarosz has been an integral
member of the finance and construction team for the American
College of Chest Physicians (ACCP), a medical specialty society
serving nearly 19,000 members worldwide. Mr. Jarosz was hired
to assist with completing a tax-exempt financing for the ACCP’s
new 48,500 S.F. Silver LEED-certified headquarters in Glenview,
IL as well as to serve in an advisory capacity to manage the
construction process and to ensure that the pencil and draw
requests conform to the project budget.

Mr. Jarosz’s diverse expertise in accounting with a specialty
garnered through his professional affiliation with a construction
firm and his ability to identify cost savings as well as participate
in the selection of subcontractors made him an invaluable asset
to augment the resources of the College’s Chief Financial Officer
and accounting team.

Mr. Jarosz played a multiplicity of roles including participating
in the negotiations of the construction agreement, finalizing the
guaranteed maximum pricing, tracking expenditures, and
consulting on cost effective solutions to purchases of equipment
and the reduction of subcontractor fees.

Mr. Jarosz’s professional demeanor, keen understanding of
client needs, and ability to integrate with staff resulted in cost
savings to ACCP and economies of scale that will have positive
budgetary impact for many years. Please contact me at
sdavies@chestnet.org or at 847-498-8330 if you have further
questions about Mr. Jarosz’s work on behalf of ACCP.

Sincerely,
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YA
P‘ Stratton Davies, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
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